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Date
Dear                  ,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  I have tried several times via text and voice mail to reach you, but have been unsuccessful.  

My records show our last visit/meeting was on _______________________.   It is important that we meet weekly, unless a situation has made rescheduling necessary.
Please know I enjoy our time together and miss our visits. If this program does not fit into your schedule at this time, please let me know and I can place your child back on the waitlist until you are able to re-enroll in Early Head Start.
I wish you and your family well!  Please contact me by ______ to schedule our next visit.


Sincerely,

_________________________________
Early Head Start

Child/Family Specialist

Phone number 
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